HARPER CITY SCHOOLS

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT

HARPER, KANSAS
March 23, 1938

ERIC T. TEBOW,

Superintendent of Schools

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I am glad to have your answer of March
17, with your schedule of arranged dates.

We want you to come to Harper and have
made the following selection of dates sub-

jeet to your approval:

First choice, April 18
S8econd cholce, April 209 \ "M
Third choice, April 26 ) Lo |

Will you please let us know which of
these dates you prefer and plan to come on

that date.

We interpret from your letter that the
expense to us will be 6¢ per mile which 1is
approximately 520 miles round trip plus a
meal each way and possibly one night's hotel
bill,

We shall withhold announcement of our
plans until we hear from you.
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